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TIME SENSITIVE  - GOVERNOR MARKELL AND FACEBOOK INVITE SMALL BUSINESS OWNERS TO A FREE MARKETING TRAINING SESSION 
Registration is still open for tomorrow’s training session – learn new methods for marketing your business more successfully – Wednesday, December 19, 2012 - 12:15-1:15 PM at the University of Delaware Virden Center, 700 Pilottown Road in Lewes – register at http://www.eventbrite.com/event/4944867231#
REMINDER:
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING AND TOYS FOR TOTS DRIVE

Nearly 50 of your fellow Chamber members have signed up to attend the General Membership Luncheon Meeting at Kings Creek Country Club on Wednesday, December 19 at 12:00 PM with guest speaker Jeffrey M. Fried, President/CEO of Beebe Medical Center.  Mr. Fried will present “An Update on Healthcare Reform, Quality and Safety, Planning for the Growth in Sussex County”.  Apple Electric and a representative from Toys for Tots will be present to collect donations.  The Chamber encourages all attendees to bring a new, unwrapped toy which will be distributed to children in Sussex County. The cost for the buffet luncheon is $15.00 – menu to include Chicken corn chowder, Stir fry flank steak, Chicken Marsala, Penne pasta marinara, Vegetable Medley, Rice pilaf, Rolls and Butter.    Seating at the meeting is limited, so reserve now by contacting Joy at 302-227-2233 ext 14 or joy@beach-fun.com.  

For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website - www.beach-fun.com.  If you have questions, please give Carol a call on the member hotline- 227-6446, or her cell phone at 542-7547.
